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Welcome to the start of a new week. This week we will be looking at 

farms as we lead up to our trip to Woodside Animal Farm on 

Wednesday. Please can you ensure your child has a light raincoat for 

the trip as well as their wellington boots and a change of shoes in the 

bags we have sent home. We will return to school for the normal 

collection time. Please can you meet us outside the classrooms and not 

collect from the coach. Please can you ensure all children are in 
school promptly on the day of the trip as we will need to leave as soon 
as possible. Our book for this week focuses on a farm and is called 

‘Cock-a-Moo-Moo.’ In looks at pigs, chicks, ducks, cows and the role of 

the farmer.  

 We hope you all enjoyed the Easter Parade! 

The children did a brilliant job singing and 

parading. A massive thank you for all your 

hard work with the bonnet and basket 

making!  We hope you all had a lovely 

Mother’s Day and were thrilled with the 

cards the children made!  

Our writing this week, we focus on writing 

a recount of our farm trip using time words 

such as: ‘first, then, next... .’  

In art, we will be continuing with our 

Easter cards as well as looking at the 

Easter story. Music will concentrate on 

learning songs for Easter assembly. There 

will be lots of art and craft this week 

including: paper plate pigs, handprint 

cockerels, fork chicks, and cardboard tube 

ducks.  

 

Please can you send in any cardboard tubes 

this week. Many thanks 

  

Trip reminders: If you are sending a 

packed lunch from home please can you 

place everything in a disposable carrier 

bag – named please with drinks named.  

If your child is having a packed lunch 

from school, please can you also send in 

two drinks (named) as school packed 

lunch does not provide this. Raincoats 

please and wellington boots. Thank you  

   

 


